

Madderty Primary School Newsletter September 2025

Dear Parents,

It was good to see so many of you at our Meet The Teacher evening earlier this month. I hope you found it useful.

We have had a busy start to the term with everyone settling in well to their new classes. Our School Leadership Team have been chosen and are full of ideas for House Challenges and events. There are newly appointed House/Vice-House Captains and Pupil Council representatives. In future newsletters they will update you on their progress.

P7 pupils enjoyed 4 days in Lendrick Muir last week, getting to know pupils from cluster schools as part of their high school transition. Thank you to Mrs Greig and Mrs Anderson for accompanying them.

P3-7 are planning to visit the Black Watch Museum in coming weeks as part of their WW2 study.

On Tuesday 7^{th} October, 2-3pm, you are all welcome to join your children in class to see what they have been learning and maybe join in a lesson! The Parent Council will also draw the raffle at the end of the afternoon. Many thanks to them all for their fundraising efforts.

As always, please keep in touch with any feedback or concerns.

Kind regards

Jackie Farrell HT

School Leadership Teams 2025-26

Pupil Council Members

P1 Charlotte P5 Esme

P2 Freddie P6 Esther/Forbes
P3 Lyra P7 Wartha

P4 Charles

House Teams

Incredible Inchaffray

House Captain Zoya

Vice Captains Bonnie & Miah

Great Gask

House Captain Joshua Vice Captain Hamish

Powerful Pow

House Captain Martha Vice Captain Harper

Super Strathearn

House Captain Grace Vice Captain Struan

Action Groups

RRS:

Chairperson

Vice Chair

Secretary

Eco:

Chairperson Hamish

Vice Chair Rosalind/Hallie

Secretary Connie

Digital:

Chairperson Vice Chair

Secretary



